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9th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

THE BAND OF THE HOUSEHOLD CAVALRY 

EVENING CONCERT – 5.30 – 7.00PM 

13TH OCTOBER 2023 
 
On Friday 13th October, the Band of the Household Cavalry will be visiting the RGS to run a music workshop 
for our brass and concert band instrumentalists, culminating in an evening concert to which parents and 
students are warmly invited. 
 
The Band of the Household Cavalry is a British Army band which ceremonially serves the Household Cavalry 
Mounted Regiment; the HCMR Band is the largest symphonic wind band in the British Army. Based in 
Windsor, its main tasks include Changing of the Guard at Windsor Castle and performing for the King’s 
Birthday Parade. Opportunities for our students to perform alongside such esteemed musicians do not arise 
often and we are confident that the boys will gain much from the experience. 
 
Following the music workshop on Friday afternoon, RGS students will be performing with the HCMR Band in 
an evening performance in the Queen’s Hall 5.30 – 7.00pm.  In the first half of the concert, students will play 
alongside the Band of the Household Cavalry and will step aside allowing the Cavalry band to feature in the 
second half. 
 
We are delighted to invite all parents to attend this concert and trust you will enjoy this prestigious event.  
Please note there is no reserved seating and we advise that you arrive in good time for the 5.30pm start. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Natasha Jashari 
Director of Music 


